
Resident Input Summary 12/5/15 to 1/18/16 

Old Business 

 

None 

 

New Business 

 

 12/9  Park District staff reported a parking lot light out in 80th Avenue parking lot nearest the 

dog park. This matter was placed on the electrical contractors “to do” list, and was repaired 

January 5, 2016 while addressing other tasks on the “to do” list. 

 

 12/13  A Troop 237 Boy Scout left a message thanking the Park District for its sponsorship 

and support in regards to his Eagle Scout Project – 3 Raptor Perches installed at Lighthouse 

Pointd and LaPorte Meadows Parks. 

 

 12/30  A neighbor of Champions Park called to discuss a Jeep Wrangler they saw doing a 

driving on turf by Champions Park, across the street from Mary Drew School.  Similar 

damage was also found at Kiwanis Park and Union Creek Park.  An email was sent to the 

Will County Sheriff and Tinley Park Police Department, making them aware of different 

areas where lawn damage occurred within the District. We received notification that the 

information was being passed on to Patrol Watch Commanders and Sergeants. 

 

 1/8   Summit Hill School District 161 called to request additional salting at Indian Trail and 

Hilda Walker School sites.  Additional salting was done immediately.  
 

 

 


